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December Events

Future Events
Griggstown Chicken Pot Pie Sale

RFIS Day at the 3D Lab 1/20

       ~Sales from 1/5 though 1/19~

Sponsored by the RFIS PTO. We will be serving
breakfast from Chive and Thyme. 

United Way Donation Drive 
There will be a collection box in the RFIS
foyer from December 4-8.   Click here for
the RFIS WIsh List

Teacher Appreciation Breakfast 12/8 

Wreath Making Parents Night Out 12/8
 7pm with Forget Me Not Flower Truck. 

Bistro 55 Dine Out 12/13
Wednesday 12/13. 7am-10pm
Mention RFIS when you eat In or take out.

Cookie Walk 12/19
Sign up Genius to contribute baked good or
donations availabe here!

A Note from Mrs. Koch in the Health Office

For current 5th grade students: 

 If your child turns 11 this school year and       
receives their TDap and Meningitis 

vaccines that are required by NJ law before
starting 6th grade, you may submit them at

any time. Records are due August 2024. 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3B52W9HNR5TSQ
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C44ACA82BA7F9CF8-45965624-rfis#/


Please take a moment to fill out the FRSD Color Run Committee’s
brief survey Your input will help determine the location of the

2024 FRSD Color Run.

2024 FRSD Color Run Survey

https://forms.gle/MFnHc2ysMu1ZmSQs7


Last year, RFIS families gave over $5,000 in gifts and gift cards to help support RFIS
families. This year, families are still in need! 

We are asking members of our school family to support RFIS families who are
struggling to celebrate the holidays this year because of financial difficu lties. 

We hope to raise at least $6,000 in gifts and gift cards to support our RFIS 
families! Here is how you can help: 

•Purchase gifts online from our Amazon wish list specifically for RFIS
families by Monday, November 27, and have gifts shipped directly to the

United Way Volunteer Center on Fulper Road.

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3B52W9HNR5TSQ 

•Purchase gifts from local businesses OR buy gift cards in $25
denominations and bring to the FRSD Joint PTO Donation Drive at the 

United Way Volunteer Center, 20 Fulper Road, Flemington on 
Saturday, November 18 from 12:00 to 2:00 PM. 

•Can’t make our Donation Drive on November 18? You can still buy gifts
and gift cards and drop them off at the United Way Volunteer Center,

20 Fulper Road, Flemington through Monday, November 27. 

A United Way donation box will be available at RFIS for 
last minute gift donations (please, no gift cards) the week of 

RFIS Parent Conferences, Dec. 4-8! 

RFIS Holiday Hands 2023 
Come together with your 

Reading-Fleming Intermediate School family
to support RFIS families in need!

QR Code for the Amazon RFIS Wish List 

Questions? Please contact us at rfispto1@gmail.com 

If you would like a tax receipt/acknowledgement from the United Way, please email laura@uwhunterdon.org. 

https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3B52W9HNR5TSQ
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3B52W9HNR5TSQ
https://www.amazon.com/registries/gl/guest-view/3B52W9HNR5TSQ
mailto:laura@uwhunterdon.org


Past Fundraisers

Duck Donuts
Maddalena’s

      Roller Skate Activity Night

Thank you for your support!


